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Puma VCT 8 plc 

(“the Company”) 

 

Change of Accounting Reference Date 

 

Puma VCT 8 plc hereby announces that it has changed its accounting reference date 

from 31 December to 28 February with immediate effect.  The next final results to be 

announced will cover the period ending 28 February 2015. 

 

 

15 May 2014 

 

 

Enquiries: 

 

Puma VCT 8 plc 

Hugh Rogers 

020 7408 4050 

 

 

 


